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The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2723 by House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2723 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2723 would define “medical oversight” as the review, approval, and implementation 

of medical protocols as well as the approval and monitoring of activities, competency, and 

education of emergency medical service providers.  The bill would shift the responsibility of 

medical protocol approval to a medical director designated by an operator.  Current law requires 

this approval from either a county medical society, or medical staff of a hospital to which the 

ambulance service primarily transports, or if either of those are unable or unavailable the medical 

advisory council of the Emergency Medical Services Board. 

 

 HB 2723 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Division of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Joe House, EMS  


